
Announcements


Congratulation to the JV football team as they beat Augusta last night 30-14.  This brings their record to 
a perfect 7-0!  Abilene Football is currently 11-3 as a program going into the last week of the 
regular season!!  GO COWBOYS!!


Scholars Bowl will practice today after school in Mr. Wilkins' room.


Sign Language club will NOT meet this week.  We will meet next week.  See you there!


Mark Petz, a representative of the National Guard will be here during lunch today from 11a to 1p, if 
anyone wants to continue their conversation from the college fair or request more information.


Juniors who need to pick up popcorn orders: please go to the concession stand after school today to 
pick up your items. If you are expecting a prize for your number of items sold, you need to pick those up 
too! If you are unable to pick up today, please make alternate plans with Mrs. Hoskins or the office 
ladies. 


FBLA members attending the national fall leadership conference in Denver, there is a meeting on 
Wednesday during seminar to register for conference. 


Juniors and Seniors there will be a financial aid how-to meeting during seminar this Wednesday.  AHS 
alum Danielle Sullivan will be here to talk about the college financial aid process including how 
scholarships and grants work, student loans, and how to fill out our Federal Application for Student 
Assistance, otherwise knows as the FAFSA.


Danielle will host a parent meeting Wednesday night at 6:00 during Parent/Teacher conferences.  If you 
are a Senior attending college next fall, please let your parents know what time this meeting starts.  


Our next blood drive is fast approaching.  There will be a meeting for all interested donors next 
Thursday during seminar.  You must be at least 16 to donate.  If you have donated in the past or are 
thinking about donating for the first time, please plan to attend the meeting on Thursday, October 27th.  
You can also see Mrs. Burton or Abe Stirtz with any questions.



